
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back, we hope you have all had a lovely 

half term. 

Our Topic books 

Our Topic for this half term is Food Glorious Food. The books we will be reading are, The 

Gingerbread Man, Oliver’s Fruit Salad, Oliver’s Vegetables and We’re going on an Egg Hunt. 

                  

It is an exciting topic, we will be making our own fruit salad for the children to try. We will 

be having an Easter bonnet parade, it would be lovely if all the children could bring in their 

own decorated bonnet. We will also be having an Easter egg hunt. 

 

New Vocabulary: 

Ingredients, baking, 

fruit salad, vegetables, 

hunt, Easter, 

What will we be learning? 

In maths we will be identifying 1 and 2 

objects and developing our understanding of 

numbers in songs and rhymes. 

We will be introducing comparison language 

such as ‘bigger’, ‘smaller’. 

 

 



 

 

 

Key Information 

In the Hedgehogs we really encourage independence, and we ask if you can 

support us with this. All our hedgehogs can put their coats on by themselves and 

we are now encouraging them zipping up their coats on their own. If you can 

encourage your child to do this at home, this would be great. 

Can each child have a spare set of clothes and wipes in their bags in case of an 

accident. 

 

Reading 

When you have listened to your child read or have spent time with your child 

looking through a book, please either comment, sign or simply date their yellow 

reading diary. We love seeing that they are enjoying books at home! 

Any questions please speak to me or message me on Dojo. 

Mrs Henfrey. 

 

 

  

As always, any questions, please feel free to speak to me or message me on 

Dojo. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Henfrey, Mrs Forman, Mrs Harrison 


